St Davids Really Wild Cawl Competition 2011 
Saturday 26th February
Entry to the Cawl Competition is free and open to individuals and businesses alike.
All completed entry forms must be received by 23rd February.
No late entries accepted on day of competition.
Please supply 8-10 litres of cawl and deliver it to the City Hall by11am.
Public access and judging commences at12.00 midday.
Competitors are not to return to their cawl until after 1.00pm
